RECEIVED FEB 2 8 2013 Cynthia Frankowiak Craig Halstead 3304 W. Kilbourn Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53208

February 26, 2013 Office of the City Clerk City Hall, Room 205

Dear Mr, Owczarski,

We are writing to tell you how much we support the installation of solar panels on our neighbors' home at 929 North 33rd Street. We wholeheartedly appreciate our neighbors' investment in both their home and in the future of our environment.

It seems to us that such an addition to a property in this neighborhood would only serve to increase the value of our homes. We see it as a progressive and educated choice, which should send the same sort of message about the Historic Concordia Neighborhood--a progressive place to live, with neighbors who are concerned about the community and educated enough to make wise choices in how they invest in their properties.

We believe that the Potawatomi are including some environmentally sound energy choices in their renovation of the Concordia Campus. We think it would be fantastic if our neighborhood, in the heart of the city and so close to downtown, could be a showcase for future-minded energy investments.

In addition to all of these positive feelings, we must also tell you that we would be extremely disappointed if these solar panels were not approved. We would have to question the motives for such a decision, especially since these particular panels were constructed right in our own Menomonee Valley. Therefore, we ask that you please allow these panels to stay and do what you can to encourage more Milwaukeeans to invest in green technology.

Respectfully,

Cynthia M. Frankowiak

Craig Malstead